West Virginia Cave Conservancy

Office of the Treasurer 6304 Kaybro St.
Laurel, MD 20707

July 21, 2020

This was a re-send of a donation by

Appalachian Search and Rescue Conference Keith Conover on behalf of the ASRC
¢/o Keith Conover on the occasion of ASRC founder Ray

55 Sigrid Dr Cole’s death years before.
Carnegie, PA 15106

Dear Dr. Conover:

This letter is to acknowledge the Appalachian Search and Rescue Conference’s generous donation of
$550.00 to the West Virginia Cave Conservancy (WVCC) on July 17, 2020. The Conservancy is 2 West
Virginia corporation and is a Tax Exempt organization under section 501(c)(3) of the Federal Tax Code.
WVCC did not give you anything of value in return for your donation.

The above information provides documentation for the IRS to make your donation tax deductible.

Your donation is in memory of Ray Cole.

Your donation has been added to the Conservancy’s Cave Acquisition Fund. The Conservancy is actively
looking for additional caves to purchase, lease, or manage and this restricted Fund will be used when the

next acquisition comes up.

Again, thanks for the generous donation in memory of Mr. Cole.

bl

Robert B. Hoke
WVCC Treasurer
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